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May 06, 2024 

 

Proyecto Juan Diego Commemorates Dr. Zamir’s Service to Brownsville Families 

 

Brownsville, TX – Proyecto Juan Diego (PJD) is proud to announce a fundraising effort to honor 

Dr. Zamir, a remarkable pediatrician whose dedication, compassion, and service have impacted 

the lives of children and families in Brownsville, TX.  

 

In recognition of Dr. Zamir’s outstanding contributions, PJD hosted a special luncheon event to 

express appreciation for his exemplary service and dedication to pediatric care. "It is an honor to 

honor Dr. Zamir in this way,” said Lidiana Rodriguez-Ramirez, Executive Director at PJD. 

“Many people in our community admire him for his dedication, kindness, and skill with children. 

He's not only a compassionate person but also very knowledgeable, qualities that are highly 

valued in today’s world. We invite you to join us in congratulating him on yet another 

achievement in his career." 

 

We deeply appreciate the contributions of OP 10.33, Noble Texas Builders, Lone Star 

National Bank, and Driscoll Health Plan, as their commitment and generous support have 

made this event possible. The success of this fundraising effort not only celebrates Dr. Zamir's 

legacy but also empowers Proyecto Juan Diego to continue its mission of serving families in 

need. Thank you once again to all our sponsors and attendees for making this event a success. 

 

For media inquiries, please contact Claudia Rodriguez, Marketing Specialist at (956) 542-2488 

or by email at Claudia.rodriguez@proyecto-jd.org  

 

 

About Proyecto Juan Diego 

Proyecto Juan Diego (PJD) is a non-profit organization founded in 2003 by Daughter of Charity 

Sister Phylis Peters. Our Mission is to empower low-income families to be healthy and self-

sufficient community members through educational programs, family activities, and preventative 

health services. 
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